
New online learning journal  
INTERACTIVE LEARNING DIARY (ILD)

If you have any questions regarding the online Parent Portal system or the ILD 2 Parent App please 
do not hesitate to contact us.

 

You should soon be able to view invoices which will provide you with better access to invoice information and ad-hoc billing. Payment will still be via the usual channels but we hope this will  provide greater visibility for parents as we head into the new academic year. 

Coming soon!

We are very pleased to announce that we 
have launched our new Learning Journal which 
is called Interactive Learning Diary or ILD.

You will have recently received an invitation 
to access the parent portal and we would 
kindly ask that all parents action this as soon as 
possible so that we can share observations and 
photos of what your child has been up to whilst 
at nursery. 

For details on how to register for an account 
please click HERE. You can choose to either 
register for the online Parent Portal or simply use 
the ILD Parent 2 App.

The ILD Parent 2 App is available via the App 
Store and Google Play. Once registered, you 
can set up a pin code for even quicker access 
to observations, photos and details on activities 
taking place in the nursery setting. You may 
also add your own photos of activities your 
child may be taking part in and any special 
moments you wish to share with the team. 

You will additionally be able to view your child’s 
attendance and a daily summary of sleeps/

meals and toileting as well as Next Steps for 
your child throughout the course of the year. 

We hope that the parent portal will open up 
and provide further opportunities for parent 
engagement with the nursery team. Due 
to the ease of use, the portal encourages 
parental participation in their child’s 
development which in turn, we hope will 
greatly assist and enhance your experience of 
your child’s time with us. 

The ILD team are continuously looking at 
ways to improve the system and will shortly be 
launching a new improved app so please keep 
an eye out for further information on this in the 
coming months. In the meantime please do 
familiarise yourself with the website and/or app 
as the format won’t be changing hugely. 

If you have not yet received your ILD invitation 
please email hen@hordleprimary.co.uk and we 
will resend this.

Thank you in advance for your support.

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/07/ILD-PARENT-2-Full-version.pdf
https://portal.interactivelearningdiary.co.uk/
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/ild-parent-2/id1549177421
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ild.ildparentapp&hl=en_GB&gl=US

